
NANCY REAGAN 

July 22, 1996 

Dear Bob: 

Happy Birthday to a dear person and a wonderful friend! 

It was great to see you a couple of weeks ago. Ronnie and I 
enjoyed our meeting and wanted you to know that we are thinking 
of you today, on your birthday, and send our very best wishes. We 
pray that the upcoming year will be a blessed one for you and that 
you will be surrounded with love as you celebrate your special day. 
What a year you have just had -- and an even more exciting one lies 
ahead. We hope next year we wiii be able to maii your binhday 
greetings directly to 1600 Pennsylvania Avenue! 

Our very best wishes to you, along with our gratitude for your 
continued kindness and friendship across the miles. 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Apartment 112 

Fondly, u" Uc: \t 

700 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20037 
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